
Welcome to Grade 1!
It is going to be a great year!

Dear my soon-to-be Grade 1’s,

My name is Miss Suddaby and I am very 
excited to be your teacher this year! I have 
taught Grade 1 for the last three years and 
cannot wait to join the St. Pat’s school 
community! A fun fact about me is that I grew 
up on a farm not far from Camrose, near a 
small town called Viking. We are going to have 

so much fun and learn amazing new things 

together. I hope you have a wonderful summer! 

I am counting down the days until I get to 

meet you on the first day of school! Want to 
know more about me? Here are a few of my 

favorite things:

Colour: Turquoise blue
Animal: Horses (I have 3)
Season: Summer
Food: Anything sweet!
Sport: Golf and hockey (Go Flames!!       ) 
Hobbies: Reading and riding my horses
Things to do: Spend time outside and with my 
family and friends

I can’t wait to meet you and learn 
all about all your favorite things 
this year! See you soon!

From:
Miss Suddaby

Miss Suddaby on her first day of 
Grade 1!


